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Natural Gas Line Emergency Closes Southeast Vista Avenue between 
Southeast Clifton and Southwest Laurel streets 
 
Portland Fire & Rescue has responded to a natural gas emergency in Southwest Portland. A gas 
line was accidentally severed by a contractor working on a water main replacement project for 
the Portland Water Bureau. 
 
Southwest Vista Avenue is closed between Southwest Clifton and Southwest Laurel streets. The 
gas line break occurred on Southwest Myrtle Street. Flaggers are directing traffic around the 
closed section of Southwest Vista Avenue. No homes have been evacuated thus far. 
 
Safety is Priority 
Please watch for work crews and follow direction from flaggers. 
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